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David Danner       July 22, 2010 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

via E-file online 

 

Transmittal Letter 
 

Re: New Early Run 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

This Transmittal Letter serves as notice under WAC 480-30-301 (3).  Enclosed are the 

necessary additional documents to our existing time schedule No. 9. for the new early 

trip. The purpose of this schedule is to offer customers the ability to arrive at SEATAC 

three hours earlier. The return trip will allow them to depart on the shuttle from SEATAC 

two hours earlier if they arrive after midnight.  

 

There are no rate increases, service limitations, or discontinuances associated with this 

notice and there are no public notification requirements (WAC 480-30-316) and (RCW 

81.28.040). 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

John Solin 

Mike Lauver 

Owners 

Enc: 


